
CAW Minutes from December 15th Meeting 
In Attendance: Beverly Russell,Debbie Anischik,NIcole Charette,Joe Gilbert ,Karen 
Monaghan,Roz Tetzel,Bill Plante,Michael Niles,ann Michelle Geyer 
 
1.Christmas Party - Meeting  with great food brought in by everyone and pizza from 
Bills! 
2.Thank You to Louise for the presents! Thank You to Kirbs Side Auto  Salvage for the 
calendars! 
3.Balance on the card is $1,534.00 with $3,425.00 at the town account. 
4.Joe and Karen going to PetLife in Scarborough Saturday December 24th with candy 
canes. 
5.We are placing an order for CAW t-shirts to sell to help raise extra money.We have a 
local shop keeper who has offered to sell them in the summer at her store in downtown 
OOB. 
6.Michelle will get us more information on the possibility of an extreme weather 
ordinance for dogs in OOB. 
7.Beverly and Bill have been and will continue to drop off Christmas treats for pets & 
owners . We have received 5 ($25.00) PetLife gift cards from Kirby, $20.00 gift card to 
PetLife from Lori LaConte,$20.00 gift card from Charlotte(from the town hall), and a 
$25.00 donation from Hannaford. We decided to purchase 6 gift cards from PetLife and 
2 gift cards from Hannaford for gifts for additional gifts to be given to those we help. The 
purchase was approved by Michelle Geyer,  Debbie Anischik and Denise Zahares(who 
approved by phone). 
8.To help Arlene we need to bring pet food to the Salvatoin Army and the Food Pantry. 
9.Denise was nominated to continue as Vice Chair / Secretary and Michelle was 
nominated to continue as Chair. 


